
What a Week!
News of October 22

This week we learned all about pumpkins! 
Next week’s theme is HALLOWEEN plus the letter H 
and number 8. STEAM team will focus on homes. 
They’re different around the world. They will build 
homes too!

Halloween at RPC

We will be answering the 
door on the Scottswood 
side of the building from 
3:00 - 6:00 pm with chili, 
mac-n-cheese, 
cornbread and toy treats. 

If you’d like to bring us a 
treat, we’re collecting 
canned goods for the 
Little Food Pantry. 

We hope to see you and 
your families! 

Don’t forget!

Fall Show
Wednesday, October 27

10:30 am
Social Hall

Students should wear their 
costumes to school this day. 

We will record the short show 
for anyone who can not attend. 

November 17 we will have a 
Feast of Friends. You’re invited to 
bring 20 small portions of a 
favorite food to share. 


